DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONME[}J%’AL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE N_ORTHEAéT WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on oeC -9 2009 , pursuant to the provisions of
the Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A.58:11A-1 et seq, and the Statewide
Water Quality Management Planning rules, at N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5(b)3, a revision to
the Northeast Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the
Department. This revision grants the Borough of Wanaque a revised schedule
for submission of its Wastewater Management Plan (WMP) under N.J.A.C. 7:15-
5.23(f). A WMP submittal from the Counfy is presently required by April 7, 2009.
In a letter dated October 21, 2009 the Borough Administrator requested an
alternative WMP submittal date of January 31, 2010. The January 31, 2010

submittal date is hereby granted.
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DEC -7 2989

Thomas F. Carroll, Borough Administrator
579 Ringwood Avenue
Wanaque, New Jersey 07465

Re: Wanaque Borough Wastewater Management Plan (WMP) Time Extension
Wanaque Borough, Passaic County
Watershed Management Area # 3
Northeast Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP)
Program Interest No.: 435442
Activity No.;: REV090020
Adopted Revision

Dear Mr. Carroll:
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MARK N. MAURIELLO
Acting Commissioner

Recently the Department of Environmental Protection received information you submitted in support of a revision to the

. Northeast WQMP for the above referenced project.

. We have reviewed the information and are pleased to inform you that, pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
_ Planning Act (N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq.) and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning rules (N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5),
© the WQMP revision has been adopted by the Department. Enclosed is a copy of the Department’s notice approving the

WQMP revision.

Please place the program interest number and the activity number found above at the top of all written correspondence
* submitted to the Department. If you have any questions or require further assistance, please call Andre Blacknall, at (609)

984-6888.

Sincerely,

Téuo*ww 7/ /gam

Lawrence J. Egaler Director
Division of Watershed Management

&
Enclosure

C: Katherine Falone, Wanaque Borough Clerk (with enclosure)

Wanaque Borough Sewerage Authority (with enclosure)
William Kelly, P.E. (with enclosure)
Andre Blacknall, NJDEP, DWM, BWR (with enclosure)

& Deborah Bechtel, NJDEP, DWM, BWR (with enclosure)
Terry Pilawski, NJDEP, DWM, BWR (with enclosure)
Phyllis Singleton, NJDEP, DWM; BWR (with enclosure)
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